

Expedition Arctic Ocean Raptor c/o Jochen Werne Arnbergerstrasse 20 81679 Munich Tyskland

Your ref.:

Our ref.:

File code:

Date:

16/00208-2

414

8 February 2016

Dear Mr. Werne,

H.M. King Harald V of Norway has asked me to thank you for your letter of 15 January 2016 in which you inform His Majesty about the international expedition "Arctic Ocean Raptor" starting in Longyearbyen in July 2016.

I am further been asked to inform you that H.M. The King will give the expedition permission to lay down a wreath in the name of Norway, and to wish you at successful journey.

Yours sincerely,

Knut Brakstad

Private Secretary to His Majesty The King